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Dear Chairman Bud Estes and the members of the Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs:

I am writing to voice my opposition SCR1611: Making application to the U.S. congress to call a convention of 
the states. 

Our Constitution has served us well for more than two centuries. And the way that we amend the document has 
also served us well. This attempted power grab is an example of legislators trying to do their will instead of the 
will of the people they serve.

I ask that you oppose SCR1611. We should keep amending the Constitution in the same way - this does not need
to be changed.

Thank you for your consideration,

Sheilah Philip
sheilahp@mac.com
913-568-7231
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